
 
 

  

 
 

 

#SkillsForLife  12thwallasey.co.uk 

12th November 2018 

All Sections Notice 
Scout Post & Morrisons Bag Pack 

Dear Parents 

 

Scout Post Stamps 

It’s that time of year again!! Wirral Charity Post Stamps, and are on sale now at £1.50 for a strip of 5 

(30p each). Some of you may wish to take stamps away to sell them to family, work colleagues, 

neighbours and friends, and we would urge you to do this, with just a few points to help you: 

• Scout Post helps raise £thousands for local Charities every year including us! 

• Scout Post is exceptionally good value at 30p a stamp! 

• Got cards for your neighbours, work colleagues, family and friends, why not send them 

using Scout Post, and get your contacts to do the same! 
 

Scout Post – Sort and Deliveries 

Post Sort - On signing your young members joining pack, you agreed to assist with our annual Scout 

Post.   Therefore, we anticipate every parent where possible to volunteer to do a session at the Scout 

Headquarters Post Sort, and, or, assist with the Second Sort here at the church!  Many hands make 

light work!  A rota is available and sessions are first come first served so get your name down quickly 

if you have a preference over dates and times – please see Hawkeye or Mike! 
 

Deliveries – every member should participate in delivering post with their parents, as this goes 

towards their Community Challenge awards. Our postal area covers 29 small rounds (3 – 6 streets 

each) within Wallasey, and the more people delivering, the easier the work is for everybody.   
 

Just a gentle reminder – Our Leadership team all work full time too, and our Scouting is voluntary. 

We do this so your child can benefit from all of the activities we engage in throughout the year.  Leaders 

give up their time every year, over the run up to Christmas to ensure shops and outlets have stamps, 

we assist with the district post administration, we sort at the main Headquarters, and finalise the sort 

details, cash and stamp sales etc… all we ask is that you also play a small part in helping with the 

sorting and posting of mail.   
 

Morrisons Bag Pack  

Sunday 2nd December 10:30am to 3:30pm – We’ve managed to secure another bag pack fundraiser 

and need parents to come and help us with manning the checkouts.  Hawkeye & Mike will be seeking 

names for the rote, which will man 6 checkouts, as well as both entrances.  This is a 50% of takings 

bag pack, with 50% going to Morrisons nominated Christmas Charity.    

 

Thank you all for your support and co-operation in advance! 

 
Yours in Scouting 
 

Hawkeye (AKA – Andrew Pickersgill) 
 

Group Scout Leader – 12th Wallasey Scout Group  
Email: hawkeye@12thwallasey.org Mobile: 07952 987 402 


